
Revised Mobile Phone Policy - 2018 
 
Students in Years 7 to 10 are not to use mobile phones during school hours from 8.30am 
until 3.05pm. During this time mobile phones should be turned off and not seen. Any 
student found using a mobile phone during school hours will be asked to put it away. 
Avoidance of this will be classified as defiance. Repeat offenders may have their phones 
confiscated and parents may be contacted and asked to collect the phone from the 
Administration Centre. A detention may be issued. 
 
Students in Years 11 and 12 are permitted to use mobile phones at recess and lunchtime. 
However, if they use a phone during class time, the phone may be confiscated and a parent 
may be expected to collect the phone from the school office. A detention may also be 
issued.  
 
Emergency calls can be made from the School Office. Parents can leave urgent messages 
with the office staff.  
 
The use of mobile phones on retreats, excursions, sports events and other school 
occasions may vary from the above policy.  
 
 
 


